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INDUSTRIAL ORGANIZATION.

3. Programme for 1937-58»

The sum of $121,700 is provided in the Estimates to 

permit engaging additional technical and clerical staff for 

the Supply Committee and to cover travelling expenses of those 

engaged in inspection of industrial plants.

It is hoped to complete the survey of industry in two

years.

For the investigation of the best means of obtaining 

technical supplies of a kind not procurable from the ordinary 

commercial types of industrial plant in Canada a special 

investigating committee consisting of one representative of each 

service, with draughtsmen and clerical staff, is contemplated.

Cooperation of the Engineering Institute of Canada, 

the Society of Chemical Industry, Canadian Manufacturers’ 

Association, Canadian Institute of Mining and Metallurgy is 

proposed through asking these bodies, through an auxiliary 

advisory committee on which these bodies would be represented.

Of the #121,700 in the estimates for this purpose the 

sums of $21,700 is found in the vote for the Permanent Force 

establishment. Existing staff cannot do the work of the 

Supply Committee without neglect of their present duties.
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